Art

If you haven’t finished your pictures of the Great Fire of London, then please do.

For our next long-term art project. I would like you to build a Tudor house that would have been around at the time of the Great Fire of London. You will need to research what the house would have looked like. 

You will need to use cardboard boxes and anything that is lying around the house (please ask permission if you can use it first). Please make the house about the size of a cereal bar box (a little bigger or smaller is fine).

When we all return to school I would like to build a street in the playground and recreate the Great Fire of London.
